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Forward Testing​: TMS will administer the Forward exam later this month.  The dates 
chosen were April 23rd, 24th, and 26th.  We are currently making final preparations for 
student accommodations and  make-up times. 
 
5th Grade Registration: ​ Registration forms will go home in student folders on April 
22nd.  In May we will host the 5th grade for a presentation titled “What I Wish I Knew in 
5th Grade”.  In addition to facilitating the presentation, WEB leaders will have an 
opportunity to meet the current 5th graders and lead icebreakers as well as team 
building activities.  This year we have experienced some very positive results in 
transitioning students from elementary to middle school.  I believe implementing Where 
Everybody Belongs (WEB) and our changes to the master schedule have been 
instrumental in producing those results.  
 
Upward Bound Interviews:  ​All four students completed the upward bound interviews 
held on Tuesday April 2nd. 
 
Upcoming Events: 

● Hatchet Pride reward activity scheduled for April 5th.  Students have met this 
quarter’s goals and will have an opportunity to choose among various options for 
reward activity. 

● 8th grade students participating in the Washington DC trip will be departing on 
Wednesday April 10th and returning on April 15th.  Mrs. Olson and Mrs. Galvan 
will assist Mr. Marin in chaperoning the trip. 

● 8th grade spring band performance is scheduled for April 29th at 7PM. 
● MS Track and Field season is underway.  

○ Link to Schedule  
Student Recognition: 

● Congratulations to Andrew Samundsen on his participation in the State 
Geography Bee on March 29th.  
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https://greatnorthernconference.org/public/genie/141/school/147/date/2019-04-01/view/month/?categories=27,29
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oxJigtfemK2AiMz5xruITwe-PMW1AJowj9Ep7EwNjhI/edit?usp=sharing

